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Hi!

I'm a local resident of Santa Barbara and I have family and friends that would directly benefit from AB 626
passing in our county.

Having a safe, legal, and accessible way for local chefs and cooks prepare and sell food made in their homes is
crucial to strengthen the lower-class economy and workforce.

I am fully in support of AB 626 in Santa Barbara County.
Best,

Raymond



